LIGHTS

Each townhouse has a dusk to dawn front and back porch light. Townhouses with side
doors have a side porch light.

Security lighting has been placed throughout the property to increase the overall surface
lighting. The security lighting attached to the buildings is maintained by the Cooperative.
If a Member notices any lights not operating properly, please contact the Office
immediately.

The street lights are maintained by Lansing Board of Water and Light. If a Member notices
any street lights that are not operating properly, contact the Office and this information
will be forwarded to the Lansing Board of Water & Light. The Member can also contact
Lansing Board of Water & Light directly to report the outage.

NOTE: It is recommended that both porch lights be left on at night for added security.
Light bulbs are provided by the Cooperative.

Members have the option of having porch lights hardwired at any time by contacting the
Office at 882-2784. All porch lights are hardwired between move outs and move ins.
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